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17th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Leadership Arrangements for January 2022 
 
As you are aware, Mr Lee has been unwell of late and has not been able to be in school. During this 
time, our Academy Trust asked if I would take on the role of Executive Headteacher across 
Peterhouse and Moorlands Primary Academies. 
 
I can now confirm that this arrangement will continue in January and for the foreseeable future, until 
such a point that Mr Lee feels fit enough to return. 
 
Mr Siddles will continue in his temporary position of ‘Head of School’. This means that he will handle 
much of the day to day running of the academy, including being your first point of contact for any 
questions or concerns. 
 
I’m sure that you will all join me in sending Mr Lee our warmest wishes and hope that he feels better 
very soon. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
  

 
Mr. Ryan Freeman 
Executive Headteacher 
Peterhouse Church of England Primary Academy 
Moorlands Church of England Primary Academy 

 


